
 

 

 
PERMANENT MISSION OF THE REPUBLIC OF KENYA TO THE UNITED NATIONS 

 

 

NO. 346/23 

 

 

The Permanent Mission of the Republic of Kenya to the United Nations presents its compliments 

to the Office of the President of the Economic and Social Council and has the honour to refer to 

the former’s Note No. 321/22 dated 27 July, 2022 (attached) and the latter’s letters dated 28 

September 2022 and 31 July 2023 (attached) regarding expression of interest to present a VNR 

during the High Level Political Forum on Sustainable Development under the auspices of the 

Economic and Social Council. 

 

The Mission wishes to re-inform the esteemed Office of the President of the Economic and Social 

Council that the Republic of Kenya intends to present its Third Voluntary National Review 

(VNR) during the 2024 High Level Political Forum. The VNR will take stock of: “the Progress 

made in Implementation of SDGs since the last VNR of 2020; Impacts of COVID-19 on SDGs 

and provide Strategic Priorities to Accelerate SDGs Implementation in the Decade of Action, as 

part of Ensuring Sustainable, Inclusive and Resilient Recovery from the Pandemic”. 

 

The Permanent Mission of the Republic of Kenya to the United Nations avails itself of this 

opportunity to renew to the Office of the President of the Economic and Social Council, the 

assurances of its highest consideration. 

 

 

 

 

 

New York - Wednesday 27 September, 2023 
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